
Barstow District 

Court Appearances 

The Barstow District is open Monday through Friday from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm.   

The San Bernardino Superior Court now offers Reserve a Court Date in place of the same day 

walk-in hearings for Traffic, Non Traffic Infractions. 

 Traffic and Non Traffic Infractions (Reserve a Court Date is available on-line, by Kiosk, in 

person or by telephone) 

 

Infractions 

Most of these matters do not require a mandatory court appearance and may be handled prior 

to the appearance date written on the citation.  If you were cited for an infraction which 

requires a mandatory appearance, you must Reserve a Court Date on or before the date 

indicated on your citation, letter, or any other notice to appear. A warrant for your arrest may 

be issued if you fail to appear on the date indicated, and/or a Failure to Appear hold may be 

reported to the Department of Motor Vehicles.  

The bail amount may be paid via mail, phone, Kiosk or internet.  You may also sign up for traffic 

school if eligible or request an extension by phone, internet, and kiosks without coming to the 

clerk’s office.   Please have your citation number available to expedite the use of these services. 

For Reserved Hearings: please check the electronic calendars for your name and report directly 

to the courtroom. Do not wait in line if your name is shown on the electronic calendar. If your 

name is not on the calendar, please check with a clerk at the criminal/traffic windows. 

Kiosk 

The Kiosks are currently located at the Barstow, Fontana, Rancho Cucamonga, San Bernardino 
and Victorville Districts foryour convenience.  The Kiosks are available to pay citations in full, 
make a payment, request an extension, reserve a court date or sign up for traffic school.  The 
Kiosk does not accept cash, you must pay with a credit or debit card.  

Night Court 
 
Effective March 1, 2013, Night Court services are no longer provided. 

 
Felony /Misdemeanor 

The Barstow District does not hear Felony or Misdemeanor cases.  Please see the Victorville 

District for further information. 


